
Welcome to 5th grade!

We are very excited to have you in our classes! This year we will be

investigating and learning new and interesting concepts about the world around

us. We’ll read some great books together, perform some cool science

experiments, and learn many new math ideas.

We’re happy to say that our classrooms provide almost everything you need

for school this year- pencils, binders, notebooks, journals, folders, paper,

colored pencils, markers, highlighters, glue, post-it notes, etc. There is no need

for sharpeners, pencil boxes, or pouches-everything is waiting for you at school!

The only things you will need to bring are: a backpack, a sports style water

bottle, and a daily healthy snack.

Mr. Kupinsky will provide his students with a personal BPA free water bottle to

keep.

If you’d like to donate to our class, we can always use:

❏ Tissues

❏ Cleaning Wipes

❏ Paper towels

Keep reading and enjoy the rest of your summer! We look forward to seeing you

and beginning this exciting school year together.

The 5th grade team: Mrs. Greabell, Ms. Guidone, and Mr. Kupinsky


